
   Newsletter 
3rd March 2022  

 
The children enjoyed our special financial education day last Friday with visitors from Yorkshire Bank. 
The younger children learnt some basics about money and how to look after it, and the older ones 
engaged in an interesting project about fixed and variable costs when planning a birthday party!  
 
Well done also to our Year 6 team who attended the Maths quiz event last Friday. They enjoyed the 
experience and all worked really well together and were excellent ambassadors for the school, also 
finishing in creditable middle positions in the competition.  
 
Good luck to our Year 1 children who will be attending a schools cricket event next week. This is    
another great opportunity to represent the school in an inter-schools event, and I am sure they will 
enjoy the experience. 
 
Finally, there are some really excellent costumes today to mark World Book Day – well done to        
everyone for taking part, and no doubt to lots of adults at home for helping the children with their 
costumes and decorated vegetables! Next week’s newsletter will include lots of pictures of the day. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

    Norwich School Maths  
     Competition, 25.2.22 

 
Pancake Day at After School Club, 1.3.22 

 
Eloise and Evie kindly made pancakes for all the    

children at After School Club on Tuesday. There was 
also some mixture left over for one each too! 

 



This week:    

 
Owlets 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

World Book Day! 
 

 
  Barn 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuning Forks 
 

 
Snowy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Making Pancakes 

 
 Eagle 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Financial Education 

Next week:    

 
Owlets 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Length and height 

 
Making felt superhero 

masks 
 

Words with 2 or more     
digraphs 

  

 
Barn 

 

 
Diary writing– expedition 

 
Tally charts, bar graphs, 

pictograms 
 

Aboriginal dot art 
 

Safe internet searching 

 
Snowy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Sorting food types 

 
Collecting data on our fa-

vourite foods 
 

Height and length 
 

Instructional writing 

 
Eagle 

 
 
 

 
Researching 3 contrasting 

world regions 
 

Animalium writing 
 

Adding and subtracting 
fractions 

Dance 



 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

 
Alex Pritchard 
            
Headteacher 
 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
                                  
 

Birthdays this week  
 

Sienna age 7 
Harriet age 8 

Zac age 8 
Leo age 11 
Hallie age 7 

 
 
 
 
 
 

N.B. These dates/times could be subject to change 
 

Thurs 3rd March - World Book Day 
Fri 4th March - Film Club - The Lego Movie (U) - pick 
up 5:00 
Mon 7th March - Year 1 Cricket Skills Festival - 
Sportspark 
Tues 22nd March - Open tray afternoon 3:15 - 
4:15p.m 
Fri 25th March - Film Club - Frozen II (U) - pick up 
5:00 
29th March - 1st April Eagle Owls PGL Residential  

 
Easter Holidays 

4th April to 18th April 2022 
 

Staff Training Day - school Closed 
Tuesday 19th April 2022 

 
Thurs 21st April - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Fri 22nd April - Year R Hearing and Vision tests 
Thurs 28th April - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Thurs 5th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Thurs 12th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 

 
June Half-term 

30th May - 3rd June 2022 
 

Monday 13th June - Eagle Owls Norfolk Broads 
River Trip 
Saturday 18th June - School Fair 
Monday 20th , Tuesday 21st June  & Wednesday 
22nd June -Year 6 Bikeability 
Thurs 23rd June - School photos 
Wed 29th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 
Thurs 30th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 

 
Summer holidays commence 

25th July 2022 
 

 
Last week’s attendance was 95.32% 

 
Year 2 achieved 100% attendance 

 
Attendance year to date is 93.15% 

 










